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Making a submission 
To make a submission, please fill out the submission form below, and send to 
UTAreview2016@mbie.govt.nz. Both Word documents and PDFs will be accepted. 

Alternately, you can download the submission form and post it to: 

Unit Titles Act Review 
Construction and Housing Markets, BRM  
Ministry of Business, Innovation & Employment 
PO Box 1473 
Wellington 6140 
New Zealand 

Consultation on the Unit Titles Act finishes on Friday 3 March 2017 at 5pm. Thank you for your 
submission. 

Name of submitter:  
Organisation: 
Contact address: 
Contact phone number
Contact email address:
MBIE officials can contact me if they have a question about the content of my submission 
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